
 
 
From: Robby Haight <robbyhaight@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Special Meeting 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to make comment: 
 
The beach belongs to the tax paying citizens of Hermosa Beach, it is not the property of the city to 
control. The freedom to assemble is included within our constitutional rights, and taking those rights 
away is Tyranny. I understand that this virus is serious and people are dying, but this should have 
nothing to do with taking of people’s liberty as Americans, it should be the choice of the people if they 
want to involve themselves in risk. Not to mention the economic impact of many people losing their jobs 
and many business shutting down based on government mandated orders.   
 
What gives you the power to keep people from laying down on the sand? 
 

anny
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